
 

 

 

 

 

Date: February 2, 2021 
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Milbrath, Product Life Cycle Director 
 Dana Holmes, Sr. Product Marketing Manager 
 
Re: Discontinuation Notice – Standard T18 Vdc Models 

 
 
Banner Engineering is issuing notification regarding the eventual discontinuation of Standard models of 
the legacy T18 10 – 30 Vdc product segment of photoelectric sensors.  This notification impacts all 
sensing mode types:  Diffuse, Opposed, Fixed Field, and Retro.  Over two years ago in July 2018, 
Banner launched the Next Generation T18-2 platform as the intended successor of the legacy T18 
models.  Since that time, customers have been successfully transitioning to this newer platform with 
great success and have been realizing higher levels of performance in harsh, washdown environments.   
 
Banner authorized channel partners will have nearly 12 months from the issue of this notification to 
transition customers to the newest T18-2 platform or other Banner sensor type where applicable as 
Banner will no longer accept new orders for these affected legacy T18 Vdc models after December 31, 
2021. 
 
Most “Non-Standard” models of the T18 can be adapted to the T18-2 platform and customization 
requests should be initiated during this announced Last Time Buy time period to ensure a smooth 
transition.  Please contact your Banner regional application engineering support staff to begin the 
process. 
 
Attached to this notice is a table of affected P/N’s for your reference.  Please note that legacy T18      
20 – 250 Vac models as well as the metal TM18 models will remain as released models at this time and 
are not impacted by this notification. 
 
Please ensure all your sales teams are aware of this product notice and please work with your Banner 
regional sales teams regarding all your photoelectric and other industrial automation sensing needs. 
 
 
Thank You! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Table 1.  T18 Models to be Discontinued 
 


